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                                                                                                                   June 24, 2021 

Dear PSR 1-6 Grade Parents,  

Hope that you and your family are having a great summer.  We will begin Parish School of Religion 
(PSR 1-6 Grade) on Sunday, September 12, 2021.  We are blessed to have wonderful catechists who 
have answered the call to stewardship to be with your children to guide and instruct them in their religious 
formation.  

The PSR 1-6 Grade Parent Meeting will be on Sunday, September 12, 2021, in the St. Aloysius 
Cafeteria at 8:15 a.m. Please bring your child to this meeting.  They will be dismissed from the meeting 
to their catechist who will take them to their classroom upstairs in the Cafeteria Building.    

This year, all our PSR classes will take place in the Fall.  On each of these Sundays, we will meet from 
8:45 a.m. until 10:45 a.m. (Please see the attached schedule). This will offer you as well as our 
catechists an opportunity to attend the 11:00 a.m. Mass. The students will be bringing their Religion 
Books, crayons, and pencils home with them after each class. I encourage you to review the weekly 
lessons with your child. If your child is absent from class, you will have the book at home to cover the 
chapters missed.  Please remember to bring the book, pencils, and crayons to each class.   

Please see the Online Registration Form. Our PSR 1-6 Grade Fee is $30.00 per child, and it covers the 
cost of the book and other materials used during the classes.  

We are asking each family to provide a snack and drink for their child’s class. The sign in sheet will be 
in your child’s classroom. 

I encourage you to be prompt in bringing your child to class and in picking your child up after the class 
is over. Please remember to sign in and sign out on the attendance sheet at the beginning and end of 
class. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. You may e-mail me at tgreely@staloysiusparish.com or 
call me at 225 343-6657.  I am looking forward in seeing you and your child(ren) in September. 

Prayers and Blessings, 

Tricia Greely 

Director of Children Formation 

St. Aloysius Catholic Church 
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PSR 1-6 Grade Parent Meeting: September 12, 2021, 8:15 AM- 9:00 AM SAS Cafeteria.   
 
The PSR 1-6 Grade Classes will take place in the Cafeteria Building Classrooms. 
 PSR Class Time: 8:45 AM until 10:45 AM. 
 
PSR 1- 6 Grade Class Schedule: 
September 12, 2021 
September 19, 2021 
September 26, 2021 
October 3, 2021 
October 10, 2021 
October 17, 2021 
October 31, 2021 
November 7, 2021 
November 14, 2021 
December 5, 2021 
December 12, 2021 
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